RECEIVED

OCT 1 71369

‘- o.c o
October 15, 1953 ARYESIA. OFFICR

0!l Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexlco

Re: New Mexico lease 031375-A
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a copy of letter from the U.5.G.S. in Artesia
approving our Intention to convert and operate as a salt

water disposal well our #2 McKenna Federal well located on
subject lease, subject to approval of your office.

Also enclosed are coples of Forms 9-330 and 9-331 and a dia-
gramatic sketch which were submitted to the U.S.G.S. office -
in Artesia.

if any other Information Is needed for approval from your
office of this operation, please let us know.

We will appreclate your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

e /0;4/{%

Earl C. Hankamer, |
ECH: b
Encls.

¢c: Oll Conservation Commission
Artesla, New Mexico
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